
 
On Saturday, August 7th, 2021, the 8th Annual Orangeyes Golf Tournament will be held at 

Foxfire Golf Course in Baldwinsville, NY to honor the memory of Dan “Orangeyes” Johnson. 

There will be a guest speaker, silent auctions, raffles, prizes & a 50/50 raffle to follow. All 

proceeds will benefit the Western & Central New York Chapter of the Crohn’s & Colitis 

Foundation. 

Dan passed away on July 12th, 2014, of complications from Ulcerative Colitis after dealing 

with the challenges of that disease for many years. 
 

Dan loved people and would do anything he could to make them smile and make their lives 

better. Dan was an avid follower of Syracuse University sports and the New York Yankees. 

He loved and excelled at golf, softball and tennis.  

 

It is our goal to raise money for those who suffer from these conditions and to pay tribute to 

Dan. We are seeking monetary donations and donations to be raffled at the event. 

We thank you for any contributions you can make. 

 

 

Solicited by: ________________________________________________________________ 

 

Description of donation: _______________________________________________________ 

 

Donator’s name: _____________________________________________________________ 

 

Address acknowledgement letter would go to: ______________________________________ 
 
 

___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Thank you for your help for this great cause, 

Family and Friends of Dan “Orangeyes” Johnson 
 

 

Golf & dinner is $100 pp or dinner only is $35 pp. Payment can be made via 

PayPal at brianj2323@gmail.com or via Venmo @Stephanie-Johnson-251. For 

questions please contact Brian & Stephanie Johnson @ brianj2323@gmail.com or 

call 315-447-8448. 
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8th Annual  

ORANGEYES OPEN GOLF TOURNAMENT 

On 8/7/21 At Foxfire Golf Course/Pasta’s on the Green 

Golf 12:00–5:00 PM Dinner/Raffles approximately 5:30 PM  

To honor the memory of Dan “Orangeyes” Johnson 

and to benefit the Western & Central New York Chapter of the 

Crohn’s & Colitis Foundation of America 
 


